
J O N A T H A N  S K R M ET T I  
ATTORNEY GENERAL AND REPORTER 

P.O. BOX 20207, NASHVILLE, TN 37202 
TELEPHONE (615)741-3491 
FACSIMILE (615)741-2009 

June 25, 2024 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 
c/o Tory Lawless 
Docket Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street  
Nashville, TN 37243 

Re: Consumer Advocate’s Petition to Obtain Information from Tennessee-American 
Water Company Pertaining to Differing Rates Charged to its Customers Among 
its Service Areas 
TPUC Docket No. 24-00003 

Dear Ms. Smith-Ashford, 

The purpose of this letter is to provide an update on the progress of Tennessee Public Utility 
Commission (“TPUC”) Docket No. 24-00003.  Since the opening of the current docket, Tennessee-
American Water Company (“TAWC” or the “Company”), the Company has filed a rate case.1  

The Company did respond to the Consumer Advocate’s request for information on April 19, 2024. 
However, in light of the recently filed Rate Case, the Consumer Advocate believes the information will be 
brought to light in TPUC Docket No. 24-00032 and recommends this current Docket be closed.  

We appreciate the opportunity to provide this update and status report.  Should you have any 
questions concerning this filing, or require additional information, please do not hesitate to inform the 
Parties. 

Sincerely, 

Karen H. Stachowski 
Deputy Attorney General 

cc: Melvin Malone, Esq. 
Katherine Barnes, Esq. 

1 Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company to Modify Tariff, Change and Increase Charges, Fees, 
and Rates, and for Approval of a General Rate Increase, TPUC Docket No. 24-00032 (May 1, 2024). 
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